
To Northern Beaches Council,

Subject: 4 Delmar Parade and 812 Pittwater Road, Dee Why
DA Number: DA2022/0145
Panel Reference: PPSSNH-304

I hereby provide my letter of support for the Development Application associated 
with the land located at 4 Delmar Parade and 812 Pittwater Road, Dee Why. The 
development is a fantastic addition to the local area of Dee Why. Growing up in Dee 
Why for 10 years it’s great to see new developments being built which expands the 
population and enhances services, infrastructure, the beach lifestyle and community 
events which brings everyone together as a community. 

Regards,
Kahli 

Sent: 4/07/2023 5:36:56 PM
Subject: 4 Delmar Parade and 812 Pittwater Road, Dee Why


